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Dear Committee Members, 

 

i strongly oppose HB3166 and HB3166-2 and any future possible amendments to 

HB3166 and 3166-2 that may occur without my knowledge after I have submitted my 

written testimony. 

Here we go again, another round of trying to get ranked - choice voting passed after 

it was defeated in the General Election. This is just ranked- choice voting by another 

name. Stop trying to game us and deceive us by playing the name game. How can 

we trust that we have voter integrity in our beautiful state when these types of 

shenanigans continue to go on. When will the legislature understand that No means 

No. It doesn't mean yes or maybe, it means No.  Additionally, to educate the people 

on this type of a voting system and to implement it would be a costly endeavor.   

To sum it up, a thorn by any other name is still a thorn and a costly and confusing 

one at that for Oregon voters. I encourage a No vote on measure HB3166 and 

HB3166-2. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Debbie 


